
                              NOTICE                              09.12.2022  

 

Dear Parents , 

kindly note that trip to ‘Vishal Garh  Farm’ is scheduled for 14th 

December, Wednesday for all Classes(3rd to 9th  class). 

Please note the following :-  

a) Arrival time remains the same. School buses will run as usual in  

the morning. 

b) Students will be Picked up by parents from the school at 5:15 p.m. 

c) Students should wear School Uniform, shirt, school sweater and 

blue jeans and sport shoes. 

Things to be carried :- 

 

1-  School I.D. 

 

2.   Bottle 


